
DELHI PUBLIC SCHOOL, GURGAON 

CIR/118/P/2015-16 

             15
th

 July’15 

Dear Parents, 

It has been conveyed to us that some people are asking our students for personal information outside the 

school gates. This is worrying news. It will take some time for us to put a few more marshals and guards 

to ensure that such things don’t happen. In the meantime please instruct your children not to divulge any 

kind of information to anyone. If they do observe anything unusual they should report it immediately. 

Advise them to remain alert. 

Thanking you for your continued support and cooperation. 
 

With best wishes 

 

Aditi Misra 

Principal 


